[bookmark: _GoBack]		Minutes for the CEPP Meeting February 15, 2012 
In attendance: Michael Arnush, Rochelle Calhoun, Janet Casey, Tim Harper, Mimi Hellman, Chris Kopec, Susan Kress, Josh Ness (chair). 
1.  Proposal to revise the Culture Centered Inquiry Requirement.   CEPP discussed the most recent draft of the proposal to revise the CCI requirement.   In particular, we focused on what criteria best captured the spirit of the proposed revisions, as well as the value in providing the faculty with a timeline that clarifies the origins, development and consultation that led to the proposed revision.  We also discussed the challenges of scheduling a forum and faculty vote that supports maximal participation in the face of religious holidays and an atypical sequencing of faculty meetings.  CEPP reiterated their commitment to introduce the proposed revision to the faculty at the upcoming faculty meeting on Feb 24, and expressed satisfaction in the collective work.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:40 am.
Respectfully submitted,
Josh Ness
 
    









